
 



Workshop For Holistic Development Of Student At Lavanya 

Girls Hall 

Report 

At University of Lucknow, Second Campus in Lavanya Girls Hall, one day 

workshop on topic of “Holistic Development of Students” was organized by 

Counselling and Guidance Cell of University of Lucknow on 3rd December 2022. 

Respected Panelist for the event were Prof. Madhurima Pradhan (Director-

Counselling and Guidance Cell), Dr. Kavita Upadhya (Counsellor, Springdale 

College), Dr. Anupama Srivastava (Provost- Lavanya Girls Hall) and Dr. Vaishali 

Saxena (Deputy Director – Counselling and Guidance Cell). Dr. Madhurima 

Pradhan told about the objectives of from Counselling and Guidance Cell of 

University of Lucknow told students about objectives of Counselling and Guidance 

Cell, University of Lucknow. New Education Policy emphasizes that education 

should be aimed at promoting not only their academic acumen but also their social 

and emotional skills to become successful in life. She specifically provided tips for 

managing distress and anxiety and developing the wise mind and formula to 

become happy and satisfied. Discussion on important points of performance 

anxiety, self-identification and its long term and short term impact and how to 

overcome examination performance, impacted by performance anxiety was done 

by Dr. Kavita, Dr. Vaishali discussed time quadrant and efficient time 

management.  Event was coordinated by Dr. Ritu Singh (Assistant Provost – 

Lavanya Girls Hall) and Dr. Anupam Kumar Tripathi (Coordinator -Counselling 

and Guidance Cell). Students anonymously asked many questions related to how to 

control stress, fear of failure, over thinking, anxiety and depression, how to achieve 

higher goals in life, how to develop skills of communication in public, how to 

relate with people with whom they don’t want to, how to become positive, how to 

avoid distractions in life, how to cope in male dominated society. Queries were 

addressed and many solutions were suggested by the esteemed panelist to the 

satisfaction of young girls and all the students had a very interactive session. 

  



 

 

 



 

 

 


